
 

 

 

  
Salmon River Country Inn  

and  
The Mermaid Eatery 

 

Here is what we are doing to keep you safe: 

 We are currently operating at a reduced capacity with tables placed to 

maintain social distancing. 

 We prefer that all those dining make a reservation so that we may better 

plan our seating to maintain proper distancing and guarantee availability. 

 We have installed several no touch sanitizer dispensers for your use when 

entering and exiting the building. 

 We have added additional cleaning and sanitizing throughout our building. 

 As we are not able to offer bar counter service, we ask that you remain 

seated at your designated table. In order to maintain social distancing and 

avoid congestion at the front desk, beverages will be brought to you. 

 All our staff will be wearing protective gear when they are not able to 

maintain social distancing. 

 We have installed a plexiglass barrier at our front desk service counter.  

 Our business and staff are keeping up to date and adhering to all Nova 

Scotia Public Health Guidelines. 

 We are asking that you, our guests and our staff remain at home should you 

be experiencing any symptoms of Covid 19.  

 For those preferring to dine at home, Take Out is still available.  We ask that 

you pre-order via phone with ½ hour notice and pre-pay with credit card or  
e-transfer. Your food will then be delivered with no touch delivery to your 

vehicle in our parking lot. 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, our management and staff 

would be happy to answer them.  We will all work together to make your 

dining experience at The Salmon River Country Inn & The Mermaid Eatery 

safe and enjoyable.   

 
  

 


